
Vocabulary Lists - Infants: 

*Supplementary vocabulary 

 Animals including 
humans 

Materials and their 
properties 

Seasonal Change Living things and their 
habitats 

Plants 

EYFS Names of animals 
Hair (black, brown, 
dark, light, blonde, 
ginger, grey, white, 
long, short, straight, 
curly). Eyes (blue, 
brown, green, hazel). 
Skin (black, brown, 
white). 
Mouth, teeth, tongue, 
nose, body, arm, leg, 
knees, foot, feet, toes, 
hands, fingers, back, 
chest, shoulders. 
Big/tall, small/short 
bigger/smaller, baby, 
toddler, child, adult, 
old person, old, young, 
brother, sister, mother, 
father, aunt, uncle, 
grandmother, 
grandfather, cousin, 
friend, family, boy, girl, 
man, woman. 
Sound, noise, listen, 
hear, music, voices, 
bird song, traffic, 

Ice, water, frozen, 
icicle, snow, melt, wet, 
cold, slippery, smooth, 
big, bigger, biggest, 
smaller, smallest, hard, 
soft, bendy, rigid, 
wood, plastic, paper, 
card, metal, glass, 
strong, weak not, 
waterproof, not 
waterproof, soggy, 
best, change, change 
back. 
Float, sink, up, down, 
top, bottom, surface, 
move, roll, drop, fly, 
turn, spin, fall, slow, 
fast, slower, faster, 
slowest, fastest, 
further, furthest, wind, 
air, blow, bounce. 
*Solid, liquid, gas, most 
suited. 
Force, rotate, gravity. 

Spring, summer, 
autumn, winter, 
seasons, sun, sunny, 
cloudy, hot, warm, 
cold, shower, raining, 
storm, thunder, 
lightning, hail, sleet, 
snow, icy, frost, 
snowflake, puddles, 
windy, rainbow, 
animals, plants, 
flowers. 
Light, shadow, shady, 
torch, see-through, 
non-see-through, 
source, light source. 
Moon, Earth, star, 
planet, sky, day, night, 
space, round. 
*Hibernate, migrate. 
Casting a shadow, pale, 
dark, transparent, 
opaque. 
Sunrise, sunset, 
astronaut, astronomer, 
constellation, orbit, 
nocturnal. 

Names of animals and 
plants, live, on land, in 
water, garden, field, 
wood, forest, pond, 
beach, jungle, desert, 
North Pole, South Pole, 
sea, hot, cold, wet, dry, 
snow, ice. 
*Environment, polar 
regions, ocean, 
camouflage. 

Plant, tree, trunk, 
branch, bush, flower, 
vegetable, herb, weed, 
seed, conker, leaf, 
stem, root, bulb, 
animal, names of 
plants. 
*Environment. 



sirens, thunder, high, 
low, loud, quiet, soft, 
crackle, thunder, hum, 
buzz, roar. 
*Bald, elderly, wrinkles, 
male, female, freckles. 
Source, crescendo, 
vibration, pitch. 
Magnify. 

KS1 
Year 1 

As above plus: Wing, 
claw, fin, scales, 
feathers, fur, beak, 
paws, hooves. 
Names of animals in 
each vertebrate group 
(specific birds and fish 
for example). 
Carnivore, herbivore, 
omnivore. 
Body parts as above 
and in line with RSE 
policy. 
*Predator, prey. 
Mammals, Reptiles, 
Fish, Amphibians, 
Birds. Vertebrates, 
Invertebrates. 

As above plus: Object, 
material, rock, brick, 
fabric, elastic, foil, 
carboard, rubber, wool, 
clay, stretchy, stiff, 
bendy, floppy, 
absorbent, 
breaks/tears, shiny, 
dull. 

As above plus:  
Seasons, winter, 
summer, spring, 
autumn. Sunrise, 
sunset, day length. 

 As above plus:  Bark, 
bud, blossom. Names 
of tree in the local 
area. 
Names of garden and 
wild flowering plants in 
the local area. 
*Deciduous, evergreen. 

KS1 
Year 2 

As above plus:  
Offspring, 
reproduction, growth, 
names of animals and 
their babies (e.g. 
chick/hen, kitten/cat, 

As above plus:  
Opaque, transparent, 
translucent, reflective, 
non-reflective, flexible, 
rigid. 

 As above plus:  Living, 
dead, never been alive, 
suited, suitable, basic 
needs, food, food 
chain, shelter, move, 
feed, water, air, 

As above plus:  Light, 
shade, warm, cool, 
water, space, grow, 
healthy, germinate, 
shoot, seedling. 



caterpillar/butterfly), 
survive, survival, water, 
food, air, exercise, 
heartbeat, breathing, 
hygiene, germs, 
disease, diet, food 
types (e.g. meat, fish 
vegetables, bread, rice, 
pasta dairy). 
*Carbohydrates, 
protein, vitamins, fats, 
dairy. 
Incubator, brooder 
pen, egg tooth, yolk, 
egg white, albumen. 
Tadpole, froglet, 
polliwog, gills, lungs. 

Push, pulling, twist, 
twisting, 
squash/squashing, 
bend/bending, 
stretch/stretching. 

survive, names of local 
habitats, names of 
microhabitats (under 
logs, in bushes etc.) 
conditions, light, dark, 
shady, damp, names of 
living things in the 
habitats and micro 
habitats studies. 

 


